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Horton Workday Postponed 
(KNZA)--The Brown County community of Horton is continuing the goal of bringing new life to
the city's downtown business district. 

That comes through the Reinvent Horton campaign, with community leaders, business owners and
residents working together for restoration. 

However, Mayor Tim Lentz says there will not be a workday Saturday as part of the effort. 

He cites the muddy conditions, and the fact that a Horton Business Owners meeting is planned at the
Blue Building on February 26th at 6:00. 

Lentz says that needs to happen before the next workday can be held, with business owner input
necessary in order to see what next steps should be taken. 
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